Noah Pearlman

Subject: Haverstock Hill

From: Pete

Sent: 21 January 2019

To: Noah Pearlman

Cc: Katy

Subject: Haverstock Hill

Hi Noah

Testimonial below:

Selling our property with Hadleigh was hassle free and everything was handled in a very professional and
friendly manner. Noah was always on hand to provide advice and responded quickly to any questions. We
would highly recommend the services of Hadleigh for anyone looking to sell in the area.

Thanks again for all your help,

Pete & Katy



